June 4, 2018
Hoover PTA Scholarship
Hoover High School 651 Glenwood Rd.
Glendale, CA 91202

Dear Hoover PTA,

I am writing to express my sincere gratitude towards the Hoover PTA Scholarship. I was very happy to learn that I was selected as a recipient for this scholarship and I am deeply appreciative of your support.

I am going to be attending California State University-Los Angeles this upcoming fall. I plan to graduate from Cal State LA with a bachelor's degree in Nursing and I would love to pursue my career at the Children's Hospital of Los Angeles. The financial assistance you provided will be of great help to me in paying my educational expenses, and bringing me one step closer to my goal. Thank you again for your generosity and support.

Respectfully,

Shaira Rojas